
    November 2021 Newsletter  

Hello, I hope you and your family are doing well and staying safe.  I would like to show you how Montverde compares to all the 
other Cities/Towns in the County when it comes to our millage tax rate ( which is a large portion of the revenue that Cities, Towns 
and County receives  to operate  each year).  Over the pass few years, the Council and town hall employees have been able to  
improve services to residents and operate the different departments without  increasing the millage tax rate.  Keeping the millage 
tax rate at the 2.8, which is and has been the lowest in Lake County.  As your Mayor, I am very proud of the Town Council’s accom-
plishments and the team that has been working to keep Montverde at #1 over the pass few years.  Below is the comparison: 

                         2021-2022 Millage Tax Rate for Towns, Cities, & Lake County  

 ASTATULA      7.5        UMATILLA             7.1   CLERMONT        4.2         TAVARES               6.9  

 EUSTIS            7.5        MOUNT DORA      5.9   MONTVERDE    2.8          GROVELAND         5.2          

MINNEOLA     6.1        MASCOTTE            7.1    LADY LAKE        3.4           LEESBURG            4.1   

HOWEY IN         FRUITLAND 
THE HILLS        7.5       PARK                       3.9    LAKE COUNTY    5.0  

I am looking forward to the many yearly events coming up soon. Trunk or Treat on Oct 30th. Remember the town will supply the 
candy for the kids. Please try to attend this event and set up your car or truck by 5:00pm next to the community build-
ing.  Montverde Day on November 5th, 6th, and 7th yes, it is a 3-day event, and it will be a lot of fun, then Light up Montverde in 
December. I would like to say thank you to our Town Hall employees for helping get all these events put together.    

Many Thanks ,   Mayor Joe Wynkoop  

Greetings, fall has officially arrived and town staff is very excited about all of 

the activities that are available to our residents this season.  For full details, 

please pay special attention to the flyers included in your town correspond-

ence.  Trunk or Treat is on Saturday, October 30th at 5:30pm.  This a free and 

safe family event for your kids and we promise to fill it with good fun and great 

candy.  Town staff has been working hard to bring you a spectacular 

Montverde Day.   We are excited to announce that this celebration will span 3 

days, and will feature numerous bands, entertainers and a carnival.  Mark your 

calendars, you don’t want to miss it.   

We continue to receive complaints of speeding throughout the town.  There-

fore, staff has been working with the Highway Patrol to target high problem 

areas.  We have seen a 20% increase in traffic citations issued over last year, 

and there are still 3 months remaining in the year.  Town staff and council take 

these complaints seriously and will continue to work with law enforcement to 

address the problem.  Please do your part and be mindful of the speed limits 

while driving around Montverde. 

I want to remind everyone; town staff is here to help you.  Montverde staff are 

nonpartisan, nonpolitical, public servants, who consistently work behind the 

scenes for the good of our community.  Staff partners with elected officials, 

businesses, and community members to offer high quality and ethical delivery 

of government services.  Please feel free to contact town hall if you have any 

questions or need  assistance with any matters that impact the town.   

Happy Fall Season to you and your family, Paul Larino, Town Manager  

Town Hall will be closed Thursday, November 

25th in observance of Thanksgiving!   

VOTE  
 

Town Of Montverde Municipal 
Elections 

November 2, 2021. at Embrace 
Church 17409 8th Street 7:00 a.m. 

to 7:00 p.m.  
 

You will select three candidates.  A sample ballot is 

available to view at mymontverde.com 

Candidates for Montverde Town 

Council 

Allan Hartle 

James Ley 

Paul Ryan 

Gary Schindele 

Judy S. Smith 



 




